
       
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 

Principal: Kathryn Evans BA (Hons) NPQH 

 

  

Ref: KES/MSE 
 
30th August 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope that you have had an enjoyable Summer.  We are looking forward to welcoming students back to 
Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy as follows:- 
 
Year 8 – Monday 5th September at 9.00am; 
 
Year 9 – Monday 5th September at 9.00am; 
 
Year 10 - Monday 5th September at 9.30am; 
 
Year 11 - Monday 5th September at 8.30am; 
 
Year 12 – Friday 2nd September at 8.30am; 
 
Year 13 – Monday 5th September at 9.00am. 
 
Please find attached a copy of our uniform policy.  We ask that you ensure that your child does not come to 
school wearing incorrect uniform including acrylic nails and nose piercings. 
 
We are aware that these are difficult times for parents and that you may be struggling to purchase uniform.  
We do have a small supply of second-hand uniform in good condition should you wish to come to school and 
have a look. 
 
We always welcome donations to this fund so if you have any old uniform that you can donate, it is much 
appreciated. 
 
All the staff are delighted to welcome the students back to school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Kathryn Evans 
Principal 


